
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 
         

 

 
         

 

        

 

  
 

Issue No.13   
2nd Dec 2021 

Dinner - Week 3 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Lexie for working independently and Mea for super number formation. 

P3/4 Faith for super work on 3D shapes and Arabella for brilliant work on mental 

maths. 

P5/6   The whole class for adapting so quickly and working so hard. 

P7      Rhys M for super work on timetables and Roxanne for brilliant work on time.  

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Christmas Cards 
If your child(ren) would like to send 

Christmas cards to their friends, 
they are welcome to do so.  

The post box will be out at the 
front door from the 1st of 

December. Simply put the name 
and class clearly on the front of the 
envelope and our Christmas elves 

will deliver them.   

Christmas Dinner 
We are all looking forward to the 
cooks’ delicious Christmas dinner 

on Wednesday. 
Dinners can be booked in the 

payments section of the school 
app. 

Children can wear their Christmas 
clothes. 

 

Open Afternoons 
Unfortunately, we had to cancel our 
Open Afternoon planned for today.  

We are looking forward to welcoming 
prospective parents and children next 
Thursday, 9th December from 3.30 – 

4.15pm. 
If this date doesn’t suit, please contact 
us and we will arrange an appointment 

to view the school. 
 

Diary Dates 
P5/6 Swimming - Tuesday 

Piano - Tuesday 
Friday 3rd December – Santa’s 

Daily Mile 
Wednesday 8th December – 

Christmas Dinner 
Thursday 9th December – Open 

afternoon 
14th December - Choir singing in 

Garvagh Fold 
16th December – Choir singing at 

Trinity House 
21st December – school closes at 

12pm for Christmas holidays 
 
 

Santa’s Daily Mile 
Staff and children will be taking 

part in Santa’s Daily Mile, 
tomorrow Friday 3rd December. 
Children can dress up in festive 
clothes and walk or run 1 mile 

around the school grounds. We 
are hoping to raise enough 

money to purchase a 
defibrillator. 

Sponsorship forms were sent 
home to each family last week. 
We would encourage children 
who are at home and feeling 

well to join in and post photos 
on Seesaw. 

P7 Leavers’ Hoodies 
P7 leavers’ hoodies are now available 
to buy in the payments section of the 

school app. 

Christmas Jumper Day 
We will be taking part in Christmas 

Jumper Day next Friday, 10th 
December in aid of Save the 

children.  Donations can be made 
at 

https://www.savethechildren.org.
uk/ 

We look forward to seeing 
everyone dressed in their best 

festive outfits. 
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